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Dear Parents/Guardians:

Each year at this time we begin to assess enrollment figures and prepare for the upcoming school year. It is very
important that you respond to this form so that your student has a secure spot at MRA, and so that we can
accurately determine our enrollment for the fall and develop a proper budget. Please complete this form to let us
know if your student(s) will be returning to MRA for the 2020-2021 school year.

By initialing section #1 below you are confirming your intent to return. If you do not plan for your student(s) to
return please complete section #2 below. If you have a graduating 8th grader, please complete section #2 so that
we know which high school he or she will be attending in the fall.

Please return this document to the MRA office no later than March 2nd.

Thank you,

Deanna Marlatt

MRA Office Manager
dmarlatt@mra-k8.com

Section #1
Yes we will be returning to MRA in 2020-2021
(Initial)

Students Name(s):

Section #2
No we will not be returning to MRA in 2020-2021
(Initial)
will not be returning to MRA and will be going to
Student Name New School
will not be returning to MRA and will be going to
Student Name New School

| understand that if my student’s name is filled in on Section #2 my child’s place will be filled by someone from
the lottery or the waiting list. If | change my mind | will need to reapply and will not be guaranteed a spot.

Parent Signature: Date:
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